
From:

To:

Subject:

Date:

Mike Roesler

Garth Riahton

FW: Primeport submission

Wednesday, 15 April 2015 8:32:10 a.m.

Hi Garth

Can you please record this e-mail as a submission to the LTP.

Regards

M i ke

From: Jim Dilley

Sent: Tuesday, 14 April 2015 4:42 p.m.

To: Mike Roesler

Cc: Jim Dilley

Subject: FW: Primeport submission

Hi Mike

Late submission from Primeport relating to the Hazards, Risk, Safety and Biosecurity Portfolio,

specifically Programme 2 - Navigational and recreational boating safety. I have spoken with the

port company with regards this matter and have summarised their comments and my proposed

solution below.

Background: At present each port pays for all costs incurred by council related directly to their

operations. This includes travel to and from the port. This disadvantages the distance ports, such

as Kaikoura, Akaroa and Primeport Timaru astheyare located further from the Harbourmasters

Office than Lyttelton Port Company.

Submission: The submission by Primeport does not dispute or disagree with the proposals

within the Draft LTP. They ask for an equitable system of covering the costs of travel whereby

each port pays a part of the costs. If this occurs there will be no benefit or disadvantage to any

port operator due to their location within the region.

Resolution Suggested: The Harbourmaster implements an internal process to allocate all travel

costs to the 'port safety-general' budget, which is funded by all port operators, thereby

allocating costs across all f port operators (Lyttelton 50%, Timaru 25%, Akaroa and Kaikoura

25%).

From: Ken Wilson

Sent: Tuesday, 14 April 2015 4:25 p.m.
To: Jim Dilley
Subject: Primeport submission

Hi Jim

Can you forward this submission regarding Port Charges.



PrimePort Timaru currently pays for Harbourmaster time as used. This currently comes out of

the fixed fee for the port. I would like to submit that travel time to/from Lyttelton/Timaru for

Harbourmaster attending monthly meetings etc is recovered from the general port fund instead

of Timaru port fund. It is considered unreasonable that Timaru should pay this travel portion due

to the fact that both Harbourmasters are based in Lyttelton.

Regards

Capt. Ken Wilson

Marine Manager

Primeport Timaru Ltd


